
AVENUE	HOUSE	NEWS	

Welcome	to	our	latest	newsletter.		

We	have	been	so	lucky	over	the	past	month	with	beautiful	blue	skies	and	

sunshine.	Lets	hope	it	lasts.	

June 2018 

Now	that	the	weather	has	improved,	its	nice	to	�inally	see	the	residents	

enjoying	spending	time	in	the	garden.	Some	residents	even	braved	the	

heat	and	enjoyed	lunch	outside.	

	

	

Dates for your Diary 

5th June Flower Arranging  

7th June Rising Voices Community Singing Group  

11th June Poetry Evening  

17th June Redland and Cotham Amenities Society Open Gardens Day  

18th June Debbie’s Clothing Stall  

23rd June Chiropodist  



We were very lucky to have the Morris Dancers perform for us here at Avenue 

House on May Day. Here are a few photos of their performance. 

A few of the residents enjoyed a day out at Oakham treasures.   

As you can see from the photos below a great  me was had by all that went.  

We hope to go again soon. 



 

The residents all enjoyed the Birds of Prey Show and talk that was held at  

Avenue House.  

We look forward to            

welcoming them back in the 

near future. 



Avenue House Wishing Tree 

This month we got to fulfil one of the resident wishes off the wishing tree. 

Hebes wish was to visit Bluebell Woods and I think you will all agree that it 

looks like she had an amazing day. We look forward to fulfilling more of your 

wishes in the upcoming months. 

The time has come for us to start putting together our annual magazine.  

Contributions from all parties are very welcome – be it Residents, Tenants, 

Staff, Volunteers, Relatives or Friends.  We are looking for stories, poems, 

anecdotes, jokes, factual pieces, drawings, photographs – you could even 

devise a puzzle of some sort. 

We aim to publish the magazine at our annual Summer Strawberry Tea, 

so please give your contributions to Alison, Karen or Natalie as soon as 

you can. 


